Please can you pass this on to any parents who may be interested and do please encourage them to read this email before diving in to the daily activities.
 
Heroes!
Holiday club at home 2020
 
Hello Everyone
 
We’re really sorry that we aren’t going to see you all this summer at holiday club. We were really looking forward to it and we know that you were too. We haven’t forgotten you though; we’ve come up with a pack of fun ideas that you can do at home on our holiday club days - August 10th 11th and 12th. The good thing is that you can do them on other days if those days aren’t convenient.
The activities are the same as normal so we have a song to sing every day, Bible stories, outdoor challenges, art and craft and, of course, cooking. We’re rounding each day off with a picnic in the garden. We’ve tried to keep the activities simple so you shouldn’t have to do lots of extra shopping.
 
Everything is explained on the 3 PowerPoint documents for the three days. If you can’t open the PowerPoints, all the same information is provided one Word document.
 
There are one or two important reminders.
 
· Please make sure that there is always adult supervision for your activities as we won’t be there to keep you safe.
· Please let us know how you are getting on with emails and hopefully some fantastic pictures. The pictures will go on church websites so please only send ones that are ok for that.
· Please pass everything on to your friends and relations, wherever they live, so that they can join in too. We’d love to have some new people in our club!
· Do keep in touch.
 
Hoping you all have loads of fun!
 
from
 
Mary, Jackie and Jo
 
 

